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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

 

February 

 

Thursday 8th  

3.15pm – 

5.15pm 

FOSJ’s Whole 

School Cinema 

Night.  Tickets 

STILL on sale 

from the school 

office.  Showing 

Despicable Me 3  

Tuesday  13th  

(Please note 

change of 

date) 

Parents/Carers 

Evening for all 

classes 

Friday 16
th

 
February 

Whole school 
non-uniform 
day.  House 
points reward  
event 

Friday 16th  -  

Normal 

finishing time 

School Closes for 

February Half 

Term Holidays 

Monday 19th – 

Friday 23rd 

February Half 

Term Holidays 

Monday 19th – 

Friday 23rd 

Holiday Club 

Provision 

available at 

Hindley Green CP 

School  (5 days) 

 

Monday 26th  

 

Back to school at 

normal start time 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Reception – Noah 

Year 1 – Harleigh 

Year 2 – Abigail 

Year 3 – Paige  

Year 4  - Ben 

Year 5 – Lilly 

Year 6  - Euan 

Well done! 

Attendance 

 
Our school is currently running 

at 94.43% which is a small  

increase from last week. We look 

forward to this improving even 

further next week.  Well done to 

Years 3 & Year 4, with the 

highest attendance at 99.3% 

Well done! 
 

 

 
 

St John’s Toddler Group 
Every Tuesday 9.00am to 

10.15am (Term Time) 
 

Our toddler group is  designed for 
children aged 0-4 with lots of fun 

activities.  Please try to come along for 
a fun packed morning for your toddler.  

Next week’s activity will be –  

 
 
 

Letters have been circulated to 

the children regarding 

Parents/Carers Evening on 

Tuesday 13th February.  Please 

don’t forget to send your slip 

back into school to enable class 

teacher to allocate your chosen 

time slot.  Thank you. 

Reception Class    

Our supplies of socks, trousers, 

skirts and pinafores have 

dwindled.  All kind donations of 

these spare items would be 

gratefully received.  Thank you. 

Healthy Lunch Box Award 

 

This week’s Healthy Lunch 

Box Award goes Freya, 

Year 3,  

Well Done!  

  

Please be aware that the paper £10 

notes featuring Charles Darwin will 

cease to be legal tender after 1st 

March 2018.  These will no longer 

be accepted in school and any sent 

in after this date will be returned 

home.   Thank you for your 

continued support. 

Hand Hygiene 

Please could we ask all parents/carers to 

encourage and discuss at home the importance 

of basic hand hygiene with your child. 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Our Sports Star of  the week is 

Kian, Year 2, for giving 100% 

effort at dance and gymnastics 

club.  Well Done! 

 

 

Our Music Performer of the week is 

Daniel, Year 1, for brilliant rhythym 

notation.   

Well Done! 

 

Easter Bingo! 

 
Thursday 22nd March 

Our FOSJ’s Easter Bingo will be 

held Thursday 22nd March, doors 

open at 5.30pm, eyes down at 6pm. 

Prizes to be won!  

There will be a non-uniform day to 

donate prizes for the bingo 

Friday 16th March 

On this day, children are asked to 

bring in donations of Easter Eggs 

or chocolate.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT TERMS TOAST PAYMENT 

Snack letters have been circulated earlier in the week.  If your 

child wishes to have toast next term, please send payment into 

school in a named envelope before Wednesday 14th February.  

The cost is £2.00.   Thank you for your continued support. 
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